17.

SUSPENSION OF CONTRIBUTIONS - ADULT AND OLDER PEOPLES
DAY SERVICES

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Social Policy seeking agreement to suspend
contribution payments for service users who have chosen not to attend
adult or older people day services during the current Tier 4 period.

It was recommended that Council Executive: -

1. Notes that attendance at day centre is permitted under the current
Covid-19 restrictions and that centres in West Lothian remain open
for individuals who wish to attend;

2. Approves the temporary suspension of contribution payments from
the day of last attendance to the date of return for the individuals
who are electing not to attend due to Covid-19 concerns.

Decision

To approve the terms of the report



